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Letters from the Chief Medical Officer for Wales (CMO) to those who are extremely vulnerable and were previously shielding, are currently being issued. We have recently seen an increase in cases of coronavirus across our communities. This letter contains the latest advice to people on how to best protect themselves. A copy of the letter is attached for your information.
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